HAWK HEADLINES

Hutton Elementary School Newsletter



Principal's Message

We are one week into our school year and our students are doing a tremendous job!

Thank you for entrusting your wonderful children with us each day. We take this awesome responsibility very seriously and will do whatever it takes to help each child find success in the classroom and our school community. It is our positive partnership that will be the driving factor to continue the great work that we've started this year.

I'd love to hear from you! Please reach out to me personally and let me know how we can better support you and your child.

Thank you for all that you do.

Sincerely,

La Longa Simmons

Principal latonyas@spokaneschools.org 509-354-3030

UPCOMING EVENTS

<u>Community Conversation</u> <u>About Equity</u>

SEPT 14, 6-8 PM

Virtual Open House SEPT 16-23

Regular School Board Meeting SEPT 22, 7 PM

Hutton PTG Meeting SEPT 22, 6:30-7:30 PM

Early Release @ 1:45 PM SEPT 24



Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe
Strive for excellence
SOAR!

Like us on Facebook!



OPEN HOUSE GOES VIRTUAL!

September 16-23

4:00-5:30 PM

A personal invite will be sent

to you from your child's

classroom teacher.

IN-BUILDING AIDES NEEDED!



Hutton is in need of In-Building Aides to support students in the lunchroom during the noon hour. The wage for this position is \$14.19 per hour. It is a great way to interact with students and become more involved in the school that your child or children attend. For more information, please call the Hutton office at 354-3030 between the hours of 8 and 4 pm.



Thank you to Summit, our community partner!

COVID HEALTH & SAFETY INFO



ACCESS HERE

HUTTON ATTENDANCE HOTLINE: 354-3060



Morning Drop Off

Students may be dropped off at 8:15 am. Please do not drop students off any earlier. Adult supervision starts at 8:15 am.

Hutton PTG Group

Hutton PTG welcomes all Hawks and families to the 2021-22 School Year! The Parent Teacher Group supports the staff and students of Hutton Elementary through a variety of activities, events, and volunteer opportunities. We invite you to join us for the first meeting on SEPT 22nd, 6:30-7:30 PM via Zoom. https://huttonhawksptg.org/

Hutton Hawk Spirit Fridays!

Calling all students, parents, staff and community members!

Join us every Friday and show pride in our school community by

wearing your favorite Hutton Hawk gear!